
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Park Closures for Electrical Works 

 
 
The Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise the 
community that the following parks will be temporarily 
closed due to essential electrical works: 

 

 Mount Surprise – Monday 25/08 
 

 Einasleigh – Tuesday 26/08 
 

 Forsayth – Wednesday 27/08 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and 
thank you for your understanding while these important 
maintenance works are carried out. 

 
For further information, please contact the Etheridge Shire 
Council on 07 4079 9090. 

 
 

 
Mark Watt 
Chief Executive Officer 


